
         Headteacher:  Miss L Sellars    

   Penygarn Community Primary School 
Penygarn Road 
PONTYPOOL 

Torfaen NP4 8JR 
 

Telephone:  01495 742090 
 Fax:  01495 742215   

e-mail: head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk 
 

 

28th January 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are starting up a Country Dancing group for children in Year 1 to Year 6, 

on a Wednesday afternoon, during school time. 

 

If your child would like to take part, please complete and return the 

attached reply slip by Friday 31st January 2020. 

 

Letters will sent home confirming if your child has a place. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
       

 

 

S Busby      L Jones 

Country Dancing Co-ordinator  Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Please return to Miss Busby, Badgers Class 

 

My child …………………………………………………., class ……………………………………….is 

interested in taking part in the Country Dancing group each Wednesday 

afternoon. 

 

Signed:  ………………………………………………………………. Paren/Carer 

mailto:head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk

